APPOINTMENT REMINDERS

We have added both a text messaging and email reminder system to help confirm your
appointments.

You will receive an appointment reminder text or voice message four weeks before
your appointment. You will also receive a confirmation text or voice message 72
hours before your appointment. Please respond to the messages with the word YES,
which updates our system automatically.

Our hope is that this will be beneficial by keeping you updated on your appointment and
reducing the number of confirmation calls made from our office. This system also allows
you to text our main office number for any changes you need to your appointment.

If you want to discontinue the text messages or voice calls from this system, please
text back with the word STOP.

Thank you,

Open and Affordable
Dental and Braces .



